
18th July 2019

RE: Hollywood Construction Update

The latest construction update received from the developer for Hollywood in Manchester states 
that the design proposals are now 100% complete.

Construction works were split into two packages to enable the commencement of works whilst 
planning permission for external alterations was sought.

The first phase package of enabling works included multiple activities including internal 
drainage, structural alternations and some first fix tasks. These activities are all now complete. 

Phase 2 works began at the end of Q2 2019 following the completion of the enabling works and 
is currently progressing well.

Yours sincerely,

RW Invest 

RW Invest
Unit 101 The Tea Factory

82 Wood Street
Liverpool

L1 4DQ


